
Kindergarten check-ins provide an opportunity for  
you and your child to see our school and meet school

staff. Staff will participate in fun activities with your
child. These check-ins are the first step in planning the
best possible program to foster learning and prepare

your child for kindergarten.

KINDERGARTEN
 CHECK-INS

Thursday, May 9
Horace Allen School

Book your FREE appointment...get a FREE book!
Book online at https://www.horaceallenschool.ca/bookings.

Horace Allen School - 403-563-3998

For children entering Kindergarten
 in September 2024

 If your child is currently attend        ing Horace Allen School's Early
Learning Program, you do not need to book an appointment.


